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Memorandum 

To: House Committee on Behavioral Health 

From: Dolly Matteucci, Superindentent  

Date: Jan. 25, 2021 

Subject: Virtual Tour of Oregon State Hospital 

 
Dear Chair Sanchez, Vice-Chairs Moore-Green and Nosse, and members of the 
House Committee on Behavioral Health, 

Thank you so much for your interest in Oregon State Hospital. Unfortunately, we 
are unable to offer you a tour of our two campuses at this time, due to the 
COVID-19 pandemic. However, we do have several online resources to help you 
see inside and learn more about the care and treatment patients receive.  

Here are links to the “virtual tour” of both our Salem and Junction City 

campuses, as well as some videos that show what daily life is like (pre-

pandemic) for patients. The videos also feature some of the programs at OSH.  

Salem Campus photos 

https://www.oregon.gov/oha/OSH/FRIENDS/Pages/360-photo-tour-SA.aspx 

Junction City Campus photos 

https://www.oregon.gov/oha/OSH/FRIENDS/Pages/360-Photo-Tour-JC.aspx 

OSH informational videos 

https://www.oregon.gov/oha/OSH/FRIENDS/Pages/videos.aspx 

Hopefully, we will be able to welcome you to our hospital for an actual tour in the 

not-too-distant future. Please feel free to send me any additional questions you 

might have.  

Sincerely,  

Dolly Matteucci 

Superintendent, Oregon State Hospital 
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